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This week, Ecuadorian government announced new economical 

measurements to promote the production, the local industry 

and the exports of the main Ecuadorian products and also 

taking care of the dollarization to keep a healthy and 

prosperous situation for the main of citizens. 

Unfortunately, these new measurements have caused strikes 

all around the country, and main streets were closed hindering 

the regular development of corporative and social activities.  

Therefore the employees of companies could not reach their 

workplaces to attend efficiently their activities.  For the 

transport, shipping schedule also was unstable. Communication 

with their customers and agents was more difficult. If this 

situation continues for a long time, it may generate many costs 

and seriously affect the shipments transported to or via 

Ecuador. 

  

 


